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26/05/23 
 
Dear Whitley Family, 
 
I really can’t believe that half-term is here already. The time has gone really quickly, probably because we have all been so busy. 
We have had SATS, for both Years 2 and 6, Jubilee Games, Year 6 trip, the Coronation, bank holidays etc, no wonder we are all 
so tired! Everyone deserves a restful week off.  
 
Attendance Winners 
Congratulations to Chillingham, class attendance winner this week with 99.2% Our overall for the week was 95.2% 
 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 School 

96.9 98.2 92.6 94.9 94.5 97.1 90.8 95.2 

 
Holiday Contact 
Any messages sent to school via Facebook, email or text will be looked at in a timely manner after the holidays.  
 
Summer 2 Half-term 
The children return to school on Monday 5th June. 
 
Trips 
There are trips for Years 3, 4 and 6 the first week back, so please make sure that all reply slips are returned.  
 
Safeguarding 
If you have any safeguarding issues call Onecall: 01670 536400 
 
Sun Lotion 
As the sun has now started to shine, please can you apply sun lotion on your child prior to coming to school, as necessary. 
 
Uniform 
We have noticed an increasing number of children not wearing school uniform and wearing earrings. Please can parents refer to 
our policy on the school website.  
 
Have a great holiday (the weather forecast is good, fingers crossed) and come back rested for what is often our most busy half-
term.  
 
Have a good weekend 
Mrs Gray 
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